
January 19, 2022 

This is Richard Dennis, Superintendent of Elmore County Public Schools.   
 
Due to the number of faculty and staff absences Holtville Elementary, Wetumpka 

Elementary and Coosada Elementary, Airport Road Intermediate and Millbrook Middle Schools 
will observed an e-day Thursday and Friday of this week. All other Elmore County Public Schools 
will be on a regular schedule.  We will evaluate the status of each school over the weekend and 
determine if we are able to adequately return for the next Monday and then notify parents and 
students. Also, please be aware that bus routes in some areas will be delayed due to a shortage 
of drivers and substitute drivers. This situation may continue for the duration of the COVID 
spike.   
  

Be reminded, if you would prefer to get my call outs and other system-wide 
communications texted to you through Remind, visit the Elmore County Public Schools website 
and follow the registration process. 

  
We appreciate your support and enjoy the rest of the day. 

 
Every Student Empowered, Every Student Succeeds. 
 
Richard Dennis 


